
All students will 
require a bottle of 

water. 

Toolamba PS Concert 

‘Come Fly with Me’ 
 Thursday, 17th November  

Venue:  ‘The Stage’ Junction Hotel, Toolamba                                        
Gate Open :  5:30pm  

Students Required :  6:00pm                                                                                                                             
Start Time:     6:30pm  

           

• Tickets are for sale through the Qkr app only. The cost is $10 per ticket. Primary 
school age children and under are free. Tickets can be collected at the office.  

 
• Arrival at the hotel. - Children are required at the venue by 6.00pm. Parents are 

responsible for the supervision of children prior to this time. Please enter through the 
side gate to the left of the building and walk around on the gravel to the grassed area. 
PTO for map. 

 
• Please make sure your child has had their evening meal before the concert. Families 

are welcome to bring food and refreshments, however, because it is a licenced 
venue, BYO alcohol is not permitted. There will be some tables and chairs set up. 
Picnic rugs and camp chairs can be brought from home to set up on the grassed 
area. 

 
• The outside bar will open an hour before the concert and close during the 

performance. Drinks and snacks such as hot chips, nuggets, fish bites as well as 
packets of chips and chocolate bars will be available for purchase prior to 6:30. 

 
• Students will be sitting in their school group for the duration of the concert, not 

with their families. 
 
• Costume Organisation - Students will practice on Thursday in their costumes. After 

our rehearsal (on the day of the concert), children will be bringing their costumes 
home. There are no change rooms at the venue so children are required to wear 
their costume to the concert.  

 
• It would be great if  the calico costume bag could be returned to school ASAP, so 

bags can be reused next year.  Any further queries please contact the school. 
 
 

Collection of children after the concert 
       

At the end of the concert, children will be seated in their school group.  
Please allow time for this. Once all children are seated with their group, they will be able 

to be collected by their parents. 
Teachers will be supervising this, so make sure you let them know you’ve taken your 

child. 


